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716-795-3201 

 
June 2025 

Dear Parent or Guardian:  

We are looking to get an early start on Latrator 2026. Many students opt to get their 
senior photo done during the summer before senior year.  If you do, here are some 
guidelines you must follow.  

If you have a photo taken by your own photographer that you would like to submit for 
the yearbook, please consult the following for submission:  

 Photo should be a head and shoulder shot.  
 

 No t-shirt with slogans, writing or advertisements  
 

 Neutral background (no bright colors)  

Photos may be submitted by:  

 email with a .jpg file to jmoffitt@barkercsd.net (PREFERRED) 
 
 send in a hard copy of photo size 2.5 inches wide x 3 inches high  

 

 IMPORTANT:  

Please make sure all files are saved by the student’s first initial, 
last name and senior photo   

(i.e.  JSmithSeniorPhoto.jpg)      PLEASE do this!! 

We will gladly accept a baby picture any time starting now! 

Please be aware that if your student does not submit a photo, one will be selected from 
the photographs taken at the end of their junior year.  

All senior photos and baby photos must be received by Friday, October 31, 2025.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email me at: 
jmoffitt@barkercsd.net.  

We are extremely excited and eager to begin this very special keepsake honoring your 
student’s last year at Barker Central. 

Sincerely,  

The 2025-2026 Latrator Staff 


